
Year group: 10 
Subject: Maths 

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Content 
 
What will I 
learn? 
What do I need 
to know? 

I will develop: my 
algebraic thinking 
 
By learning about: 
10.1 Equations and 
Inequalities 
10.2 Representing 
solutions 
10.3 Simultaneous 
Equations 
 
Key terms: 
Variable 
Solution  
Equation 
Inequality 
Expression 

I will develop: my 
understanding of 
similarity and 
congruence 
 
By learning about: 
10.4 Trigonometry 
10.5 Similarity and 
Enlargement 
10.6 Congruence 
 
Key terms: 
Enlarge  
Scale Factor 
Object 
Image 
Adjacent 
Opposite  
Hypotenuse 

I will develop: my 
understanding of 
Geometry. 
 
By learning about: 
10.7 Angles and 
bearings 
10.8 Working with 
Circles 
10.9 Vectors 
 
Key terms: 
Arc 
Diameter 
Circumference 
Area 
Tangent 
Radius 
Clockwise / Anti-
clockwise 
Parallel 
Construct 
Column vector 

I will develop: my 
understanding of 
proportions and 
proportional 
change. 
 
By learning about: 
10.10 Ratio and 
fractions 
10.11 Percentages 
and interest 
10.12 Probability  
 
Key terms: 
Share 
Fraction 
Increase  
Decrease 
VAT 
Profit 
Loss 
Tree diagrams 
Sample space 
 

I will develop: 
understanding of 
collecting, 
representing and 
displaying data and 
my ability to use 
non-calculator 
methods. 
 
By learning about: 
10.13 and 10.14 
Collecting, 
Representing and 
Interpreting data 
10.15 Non-
calculator methods 
 
Key terms: 
Population 
Sample 
Biased 
Credit/Debit 
Profit/Loss 
Surds 
 

I will develop: my 
knowledge of types 
of number and 
sequences and 
Expressions. 
 
By learning about: 
10.16 Types of 
Number and 
Sequences 
10.17 Indices and 
Roots 
10.18 Manipulating 
expressions 
 
 
Key terms: 
Integer 
Multiple 
Prime 
Factorise 
Express 
Product 
Variable 
Identity 
Coefficient 

Skills/application
s 
 
What will I learn 
to do? 

I will: 
Form and solve 
equations and 
inequalities in a 
variety of contexts, 

I will: 
Understand 
trigonometric ratios 

I will: 
Review KS3 angle 
rules 
Understand and use 
bearings 

I will: 
Use ratios, including 
with mixed units 
Fractions in ratios 

I will learn (how) to: 
Understand 
sampling, including 
possible limitations 

I will learn (how) to: 
Use four operations 
with integers 
(positive and 
negative, decimals 



including with 
unknowns on both 
sides 
Represent solutions 
to inequalities on a 
number line 
Represent solutions 
to equations 
graphically 
Form and solve a 
pair of linear 
simultaneous 
equations 
graphically. 
Form and solve a 
pair of linear 
simultaneous 
equations 
algebraically. 

Work out missing 
lengths in right-
angled triangles 
Know and use exact 
values of key angles 
Enlarge a shape 
about a given point, 
understand and use 
similarity 
Find missing sides in 
similar shapes 
including pairs of 
similar triangles 
Understand the 
difference between 
congruence and 
similarity 
Understand and use 
the conditions for a 
pair of congruent 
triangles 

Review area and 
circumference 
Name parts of a 
circle an perform 
related calculations 
Find areas and 
volumes related to 
circles including 
cylinder, cone, 
sphere etc 
Understand vector 
notation 
Vector arithmetic 
Vectors and 
translations 

Fractions from 
ratios 
Convert fractions, 
decimals and 
percentage 
Find percentages 
and percentage 
changes 
Find one number as 
a percentage of 
another 
Calculate simple and 
compound interest 
Evaluate 
exponential change 
e.g. depreciation 
Review of single 
event probability 
Understand and 
work with mutually 
exclusive and 
independent events 
Construct and 
interpret tree 
diagrams 
Find probabilities 
from frequency 
trees, tables and  
Venn diagrams 

Construct and 
interpret tables and 
line graphs for time 
series data 
Understand and 
represent grouped 
data 
Construct and 
interpret frequency 
diagrams 
Understand and 
identify correlation 
Use lines of best fit, 
understanding the 
dangers of 
extrapolation 
Evaluate measures 
of location and 
dispersion 
Use statistical 
diagrams and 
measures to 
compare 
distributions. 
Review mental and 
written methods for 
addition, 
subtraction, division 
and multiplication. 
Consolidate the four 
rules of fraction 
arithmetic. 

and fractions with 
and without context 
Work with exact 
answers 
Evaluate 
calculations 
involving 
percentages. 
Use factors, 
multiples, primes 
and prime 
factorisation 
Recognise 
arithmetic and 
geometric 
sequences 
Recognise and use 
other sequences 
Work out powers 
and roots 
Use rules of indices 
Calculate with 
standard form 
Simplify algebraic 
expressions 
Form and solve 
equations and 
inequalities 
Use algebraic 
arguments and 
proof 



Work with exact 
answers. 
Work with rational 
and irrational 
numbers including 
surds. 

Key questions 
that I will have 
to consider in 
the unit. 

Can I solve linear 
equations? 
Can I show linear 
inequalities on a 
number line? 
Can I solve linear 
equations using 
algebra and graphs? 
Can I solve a pair of 
simultaneous 
equations? 

Do I understand the 
difference between 
similar triangles and 
congruent triangles? 
Can I identify the 
different sides of a 
triangle: adjacent, 
opposite and 
hypotenuse? 
Can I use the correct 
trigonometric ratio 
to find a missing 
angle or side of a 
triangle? 

Do I understand 
what a bearing is 
and how to draw a 
bearing? 
Can I apply the 
different circle 
theorems to solve 
angle problems in 
circles? 
Can I calculate the 
area of a sector and 
the arc length? 
Do I know how to 
calculate the 
volume and surface 
area of a cylinder, 
cone and sphere? 
Do I understand 
what a vector is and 
how to draw a 
vector? 

Can I complete a 
probability tree 
diagram for two 
independent 
events? 
Can I complete a 
Venn diagram and 
calculate 
probabilities from 
this? 
Can I share a 
number into a given 
ratio? 
Do I know how to 
calculate which 
offers better value 
for money? 
Do I know how to 
calculate a 
percentage increase 
and decrease? 

How can you 
confirm that two 
shapes are similar? 
Why do you only 
need two pairs of 
equal angles to 
show that two 
triangles are similar? 
If you know the 
length scale factor 
between two similar 
shapes, how can you 
find the volume 
scale factor? 
What is the 
minimum 
information needed 
for triangles to be 
congruent? Does it 
matter which two 
angles and sides are 
given for the angle-
side-angle condition 
to be true? 
Do all linear 
equations have 

How do you find the 
lowest common 
multiple of two 
numbers? How do 
you find the lowest 
common multiple of 
two algebraic 
expressions? 
What’s the 
difference between 
an identity and an 
equation? 
When is it possible 
to simplify surd 
expressions 
involving addition 
and subtraction, and 
when is it not 
possible? 
What’s the 
difference between 
decimal places and 
significant figures? 



rational solutions? 
Why or why not? 

How will my 
learning be 
assessed? 

I will complete a 
module test at the 
end of each section.  
The half-term test 
will include 
questions on all 
topics from the half-
term. 

I will complete a 
module test at the 
end of each section. 

I will complete a 
module test at the 
end of each section.  
The half-term test 
will include 
questions on all 
topics from the half-
term. 

I will complete a 
module test at the 
end of each section.  

I will complete a 
module test at the 
end of each section.  
The half-term test 
will include 
questions on all 
topics from the half-
term. 

I will complete a 
module test at the 
end of each section. 

How does this 
help with my 
understanding 
beyond the 
subject? 
literacy/ 
numeracy/ SMSC 
education 
(Spiritual, moral, 
social, cultural/ 
HEROs/ Careers 
awareness 
capabilities  

Scientists will create 
models and 
substitute distinct 
values to model 
different impacts on 
the population.  
Economists will use 
formulae and 
expressions to 
measure the impact 
and effect of 
proposed 
governmental 
policies.  
Worded questions 
link to real life 
situations to help 
give an insight to 
problems faced in 
real life. 

Working in design or 
architecture 
requires a good 
knowledge of angles 
and how they are 
linked to different 
shapes. There are 
cross curricular links 
can between this 
and subjects like art 
and graphic design. 

Working in design or 
architecture 
requires a good 
knowledge of angles 
and how they are 
linked to 
different shapes.  
The solution to 
many engineering 
problems requires a 
good understanding 
of how lines and 
angles interact with 
circles. 
Proving an answer 
using a known 
theorem is 
important in various 
scientific and 
research jobs. 
Vectors are used to 
describe 
acceleration and are 

At the simplest level 
being able to 
compare 
process of items in 
shops requires an 
understanding of 
ratio. Percentages 
are visible 
everywhere in 
everyday life from 
price increases 
to tax levels. 
Rarely are there 
certainties. 
Understanding 
probabilities helps 
students assess 
what may be the 
best 
thing to do in any 
given set of 

I will learn how to 
create surveys, how 
to pick samples and 
then how to 
interpret and 
present statistical 
information to help 
with decision 
making. The data 
can be regarding a 
wide range of social 
and cultural factors, 
pay of men and 
women for example. 
This can be used to 
comment on 
fairness and 
equality. 

Using inequalities to 
narrow down a large 
range of possibilities 
to a smaller one 
using a series of 
equations enables 
many problems to 
be solved that can’t 
be solved by the use 
of a single equation. 
Solving equations at 
a more complicated 
level has huge real 
world applications 
for computer 
programming, space 
travel and other 
fascinating careers. 



therefore 
fundamental in the 
design of all cars. 
 

circumstances. It 
will also hopefully 
leave 
them less likely to 
gamble, which can 
spark an interesting 
social discussion. 

How does this 
link to learning I 
have done 
before or am 
going to 
experience later? 

This builds on Year 9 
Reasoning with 
Algebra.  I will build 
on what I’m learning 
now during Year 11 
when I study 
Applying Algebra 
and Reasoning with 
Algebra. 

This builds on Year 9 
Constructing in 2 
and 3 dimensions 
and Reasoning with 
Geometry.  I will 
build on what I’m 
learning when I 
study Year 10 
Geometry and Year 
11 Geometric 
Reasoning. 

This builds on Year 
10 angles and 
congruence.  I will 
develop on this 
when I do Year 11 
geometric and 
reasoning.  

This builds on Year 9 
probability.  I will 
develop on this 
when I do Year 11 
listing and 
describing.  

This builds on Year 8 
Representing Data 
and Reasoning with 
data and Year 9 
Reasoning with 
Number. I will build 
on what I’m learning 
when I study Year 
11 Listing and 
Describing and 
“Show that”  

This builds on Year 9 
Reasoning with 
number and 
Reasoning with 
Algebra.  I will build 
on this when I study 
Year 11 Algebra and 
Reasoning. 

What can I do at 
home (with my 
family) to 
develop my 
understanding 
further? 

White Rose 
Homelearning 
videos: 
https://whiterosem
aths.com/homelear
ning?year=year-
10&term=autumn  

White Rose 
Homelearning 
videos: 
https://whiterosem
aths.com/homelear
ning?year=year-
10&term=autumn  

White Rose Home 
learning videos:  
https://whiterosem
aths.com/homelear
ning?year=year-
10&term=spring  

White Rose Home 
learning videos:  
https://whiterosem
aths.com/homelear
ning?year=year-
10&term=spring  

White Rose 
Homelearning 
videos: 
https://whiterosem
aths.com/homelear
ning?year=year-
10&term=summer  

White Rose 
Homelearning 
videos: 
https://whiterosem
aths.com/homelear
ning?year=year-
10&term=summer 
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